
Minutes 
K-State University Support Staff Senate 

Date: October 13, 2021 
 

I. Call to Order: 



and USS; continual cancellations of meetings with USS by administration; sporadic 
COLA increases; staff shortages leading to work-life balance issues; and conversion of 
USS to UPS term. 

The following requests were made to: 1) consider giving employees paid leave during 
winter holiday break -- stressed the importance of an early decision for planning 
purposes; 2) put out a notice to the effect stating that the USS Senate is an important part 
of our shared governance model and that the Administration fully supports our service 
and furthermore requests units/departments/colleges to encourage 





Jane Cleveland ς Co-Chair Communications 

Cyreathia Reyer ς Ex Officio, Past President 


